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Starting February 10, 2024
While expansion work is underway, Expo Line 
service between Braid Station and Production 
Way–University Station will be impacted.
Please plan accordingly: 

       Check “Next Train” information.
  Allow for 12+ mins of extra travel time.
  Expect possible crowding on trains 

and platforms.

Track 
Maintenance 
Alert!
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What’s 
happening?
In preparation for the new Broadway Subway and 
Surrey Langley SkyTrain extensions, a brand new 
Maintenance Centre is being built in Coquitlam – 
creating essential space for added maintenance, 
repair, cleaning, and storage. As part of this 
construction, one side of the tracks near Braid 
Station will be closed for approximately two 
years – thus impacting service. 

While SkyTrain Expansion represents an exciting 
time, we recognize it can be a challenging 
one too. Thank you so much for your patience 
and understanding.

If you need any assistance, ask our dedicated 
SkyTrain attendants or call 604.953.3333.
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